
HPC Acquisitions: Track 2 benchmark update (refer to NSF 
05-625 and NSF 0605) 
 
Based on experience with last year's Track 2 competition, we are dropping the 
requirement to include benchmark results or projections for the OOCORE benchmarks 
in the current Track 2 competition (deadline November 30, 2006). 
Proposing organizations are encouraged to use large processor core counts in their 
benchmarking and to use a relatively recent version of the GAMESS package, for 
example, the 27 June 2005 version used in the DoD HPC Modernization Program's TI- 
07 HPC acquisition. Please specify which version of GAMESS was used. 

http://www.nsf.gov/funding/pgm_summ.jsp?pims_id=503148&org=OCI&sel_org=OCI&from=fund
http://www.nsf.gov/funding/pgm_summ.jsp?pims_id=503148&org=OCI&sel_org=OCI&from=fund
http://www.nsf.gov/pubs/2006/nsf0605/nsf0605.jsp

